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Dear Anand, 
On behalf of Hill Spring International School I would like to thank you very
much for the interesting SOHA Exhibition in which our students
participated. 
I attended the presentation and was very impressed with their involvement
and commitment to the SDGs. 
Thank you for extending the invitation to Hill Spring International School. 
Regards, 

Nalini Pinto
Principal
Hill Spring International School
M.P.Mill Compound,
B.B. Nakashe Marg,
Tardeo,  Mumbai-400034
Tel -  +91-22-2355 6201 
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